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 Our Ref: WSN4/2025 

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOL ADMINISTRATOR, 

End of Term 1 Newsletter – 2nd April, 2025. 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As we reach the conclusion of a vibrant and productive Term 1, 2025, I extend my warmest 

greetings to each member of our school community. This term has been filled with 

remarkable achievements, engaging activities and significant growth, and the commitment of 

our learners to living out the values of our Catholic education. 

I am immensely proud of the collective efforts that have contributed to our success. 

Kindly note the following; 

1. Academic Performance: 
Our learners have shown great dedication to their studies, and we are proud of their efforts 

and progress. Teachers have worked tirelessly to ensure that every child receives quality 

education, and we encourage parents to continue supporting learning at home. The end-of-

term Assessments have been completed, and summative assessment report shared on 

2/4/2025. We encourage parents to review their child's report carefully and discuss their 

progress with them. 

2. Co-Curricular Activities: 
Outside academics, our learners have actively participated in various co-curricular activities 

this term, including Drama & Films Festival, Swimming Gala and Athletics competitions. 

A major highlight this term has been the introduction of the Waridi Soccer Academy, which 

has significantly transformed our sports culture. The academy has enhanced our learners' 
technical skills, discipline and teamwork, positioning our school as a competitive force in 

soccer. 

3. Discipline and Conduct: 
We emphasize discipline and character formation as key pillars of our school. Overall, 

learner behaviour has been commendable and we appreciate your role as parents in instilling 

values at home. However, we encourage continued discussions on respect, responsibility and 

positive behaviour. 

4. School Fees and Reopening Date: 
As we prepare for Term 2, we kindly remind parents to clear any outstanding fees before Mid 

April, 2025. Note that learners with outstanding balances will not be allowed into class 

➢ Term 2 school fees first instalment of 50% must be paid in full before reopening. 

Second and final Instalment to be paid in full before resuming from Mid-Term 2 

break. 

➢ Ensure payments are made on time to avoid any inconveniences. 

The school will reopen on 5th of May, 2025, and we expect all learners to report on time. 
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5. Grade 6 KPSEA Candidates 2025 Coastal Trip: 
Our Grade 6 KPSEA candidates will embark on an exciting Coastal Trip in the third term in 

November immediately after their KPSEA Assessment. We encourage parents to support this 

enriching opportunity for our learners. More details on dates and requirements will be shared 

on the second week of Term two. 

6. Introduction of GALA NIGHT: 
We are excited to introduce Gala Night, a new highlight in our third-term calendar! This 

special evening will showcase our learners' talents, creativity and achievements in a 

glamorous setting. It promises to be a memorable event filled with music, performances and 

celebration. 

7. Admission Interviews & Waived Playgroup Fees: 
We invite prospective learners for Admission Interviews on Saturday, 5th April 2025 as 

we welcome new learners to our school community. 

Additionally, we are pleased to announce that PLAYGROUP FEES have been waived 

KShs. 50,500.00 to KShs. 39,999.00 per term, making quality early childhood education 

more accessible. For inquiries, please contact the school office 

8. Looking Ahead to Term 2: 
As we prepare for Term 2, we are excited about the opportunities that lie ahead. Term 2 

promises to be another exciting and productive term. We will be focusing on: 

• Term 2 Focus 1: Educational Trips 

• Term 2 Focus 2: Parental Orientations, Engagements and Empowerment 

• Term 2 Focus 3: Music Festivals and Sports 

• Term 2 Focus 4: Presentation of Junior School Learners Psychometric Assessment 

Please take a moment to review the attached TERM 2 CALENDAR OF EVENTS – 2025 

for important dates and activities planned for the upcoming term. 

9. Gratitude and Appreciation: 
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to our dedicated staff, supportive parents and 

enthusiastic learners for their unfluctuating commitment to our school's mission. 

Your collective efforts have made Term 1 a resounding success.  

 

Over again, thank you for entrusting us with your child’s education. 

We look forward to another successful term ahead. 

Wishing you and your family a restful and blessed holiday. 

Sincerely in Christ,  

 

Sr. Jacinta Mbatha Nzele, 

School Administrator. 
St. John Eudes Waridi School. 


